Hi Richard,


Thank you for your help earlier today. Please find the letter that I mailed out today to Jaime Patrick from Sunda attached to this email. Let me know if I need to include anything else. Appreciate your help.

Thanks again,
Evelyn

Evelyn Rodriguez

Office of the Mayor

O: 312-744-5201

C: 312-597-0028

June 27th 2017,

Dear Jaime,

Thank you for your thoughtful message. It is greatly appreciated! As a public sector employee, we are restricted from receiving gifts. In general, laws of the City involved with receiving gifts prohibits us as public service employees from accepting such gifts, so kindly please find the $25 gift card to Sunda enclosed in this envelope.

Thanks again!

Sincerely,

Evelyn Rodriguez  

